
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting May 1, 2019 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
 
Judy Wozniak, Secretary, in the absence of Mr. Richard Hillyer and Mr. Richard Wiczalkowski 
called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.   
 
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 69 members and the Treasury Balance is 
$4,670.88.  Ed stated that 39 people attended the club picnic.  The club collected $195.00 and 
spent $138.37 on supplies.  The club thanks everyone who attended and also the ones that 
brought side dishes. 
 
New Business:  Mr. Rick Sochon, Emergency Coordinator, spoke about the hospital drill 
communication errors.  Rick also encouraged everyone to go to the Hillsborough County 
ARES/RACES website and take the ICS 100, 200, 700 and 800 tests. 
 
Mr. John Bowker WA2WEN asked if anyone had their cellphone calls dropped while in the 
Atrium.  If so please contact Mr. Bowker. 
 
The club wishes to extend a very special thank you to both Mr. Bill Barron W1WAB and Mr. Joel 
Bahl KQ0J for all their hard work so that the SCCARC would have a very successful Florida QSO 
Party on April 27 and 28, 2019.  Thank you to the club members that got on the radio and had 
fun making contacts. 
 
Program:  Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J gave an interesting presentation on HF Antenna Basics. 
 
Thank you to the 27 members for attending this month’s meeting. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:10P PM 
 


